
 

 

Family Night on October 30 was 

a blast! We enjoyed getting to 

know parents while playing family 

games. I noticed many, many 

smiles all evening! We also 

followed directions (an important 

skill) and made some spooky 

popcorn hands to take home and 

snack on! And don’t forget the 

yummy apple cider! What a great 

evening for everyone! 
 

 
 

We are planning another Family 

Night for December so watch for 

upcoming information! 

 

What we are working on!! 
 

Students are completing the book 
Time Bike and focusing on 
summarizing a story, making 
connections, visualizing and 
predicting.  
 
6th graders are working on algebraic 
equations.  

Reminders! 
 

No PASS on November 25 
(early release) 

November 26-28 Thanksgiving 
break. 

Wishing you a safe holiday with 
family and friends! 
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